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@ Board of Education Meeting Notes, July 11, 2022

Technology Update:

Vicki Lyons, Technalogy Consultant, reviewed a breakdown of the IT Dept. end-user groups
including students, staff, families and the community. Information was shared concerning
Infrastructure, Administrative Systems, Communications, Productivity/Academic Tools and
Security. Additionally, Ms. Lyons discussed information requested by the Board including the IT
Dept. service "ticketing” system (request for assistance), the process/timeline to complete
requests, refreshing curricular resources, upgrading switches and future staffing for the |T Dept.

MOU: Late Start College Now Application:
A Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) for a late Start College Mow application was
approved.

SCHS Co-Curricular Code:

loel Wondra, Activities Director presented a proposal for the annual update to the district's co-
curricular code. The proposed changes would allow for an adjustment to tardiness/attendance
and academics. Discussion took place on academic ineligibility and possibly adjusting the
code. WIAA does not require a specific standard, but does require that each district have a
standard of their chaosing In place. Mr. Wandra pointed out his proposed changes are meant
to influence and encourage students to improve academically. The Board approved the
recommendations.

Resignations/Retirements/Appointments:
There were no resignations, retirements or appointments to report.

Superintendent Anderson's Report:

Superintendent Anderson reported that the Shawane School District was selected to
participate In a Department of Public Instruction {DPI) pilot project which provides broad band
at no cost to up to 30 qualifying families in the district.

For more intormation about this meeting, including agendas, approved minutes and palicy
changes, click here.

Hawk News:

For the first time, Shawane will be represented by 3
ingividuals at the WFCA All-Star Game in Oshkosh as part
of the Morth Lsrge Team. Hillerest Elementary Summer School students hed a blast
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Ihey plan to prachice all week snd prepare ler the game LI PR, FF LILT, oI U ol ot L R L W ] TP LR
which will ke played Saturday, luly 16th at 4:00 pm. Geod
luck to our #ShawanoProud Foothall All-Starsl
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